
 

Seton Catholic Central School 

May 7th Newsletter 
 

Just a few reminders: 

 

  Please come to school wearing your masks. 

 Athletic Schedule please see https://www.schedulegalaxy.com/schools/163  

 Any visitors please contact Mrs. Levis in the office. (607 723-5307 or llevis@syrdiocese.org) 

 Saturday May 7th:7th and 8th grade bottle drive located at St Johns lower parking lot from 9am – 10am 

 Thursday May 13th: Mass at 12:40 pm for the Feast of the Ascension. 

 There have been a number of questions asking if we will have finals.  As in previous years, we will be having 

finals at the end of the year.  This June we are required to administer 4 NYS Regents Exams.  Living Environment, 

Earth Science, Algebra 1 and English.   We will be offering in multiple ways.  Any student who has been remote 

for the majority of the year will be contacted by the Counseling Office if they want to take the exam at school.  If 

a student is not comfortable coming in to take the exam, they will be given an exam designed by the teacher.  I 

do want to stress that we will be following all of the COVID-19 Safety Protocols during the exams.  Our 

Counselors will be working on the Finals Schedule for the week of June 16-24.  7th and 8th exam schedule will 

also be posted.  A number of their finals will be the week before finals week.  Any questions please contact the 

office. 

 H.S. Course selection is coming soon.  If a student is not registered they will not be able to select courses for 

the 21-22 school year.  If you need the registration link resent please contact the office.   

 The Senior Class Bottle Drives will look a little different this year due to COVID regulations. However, we still 

encourage you to donate your empty cans and bottles to support our senior class activities. Bottles and cans can 

be dropped off at Greenblott Metal Co. on 7 Alice St. in Binghamton, Monday-Friday between 7:30 am and 5 pm 

and on Saturdays from 7:30 am to 1 pm. Please tell them to apply the funds to Seton's Senior class account. You 

may drop off any time and as many times between now through the end of May. Thank you all for your support! 

 

“Be strong and take heart, all who hope in the Lord.”– Psalm 31:25 

 

God Bless, 

Mr. Martinkovic 

Principal 
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